



Hornsey Road, Holloway, London N7 6DU Telephone: 020 7607 2575, Fax 020 7609 8147

Website: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk Email: admin@pakeman.islington.sch.uk

28th November 2018/165

Dear Parents/Carers

Last week

Students enjoyed their day at SHINE. The highlight was getting to meet civil servant Stephen Goulding and Barrister Daniel Goldblatt. The students learned about what a typical day for both of them looks like and what is required in terms of education, qualifications and experience to have a career in Law. The children really enjoyed the presentations and the question and answer session at the end.

This week

The Parents/Carers **coffee morning is this week from 9:45am.** We look forward to meeting you and discussing all the good things at SHINE.

We are happy to announce that this week's visiting speakers will be two local firefighters and a pharmacist. They will be talking to the children about what a typical day is like for them at work and what is required to work in these roles. There will also be a Q&A session at the end.

Theatre trip

The theatre trip to watch 'The Gingerbread Man' will be on Saturday 8th December. Please see attached letter for details and return the permission slip by Saturday 1st December.

Reminder

Please arrive at **9:50am for registration**. Lessons begin at **10:00am**. Pick up is at **2:50pm**. If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the SHINE team on **020 7607 2575**.

Kind regards

Eunice Burlingham

Shine Project Manager

Headteacher: Lynne Gavin NPQH, MA, B.Ed (Hons)





























Hornsey Road, Holloway, London N7 6DU Telephone: 020 7607 2575, Fax 020 7609 8147

Website: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk Email: admin@pakeman.islington.sch.uk

23rd November 2018

'THE GINGERBREAD MAN' THEATRE TRIP

Dear Parents/ Carers

As part of our end of year celebration of excellent work, behaviour and attendance, we would like to take the children to watch a production of 'The Gingerbread Man' at the Jackson Lane Theatre in Highgate. This trip will be on Saturday 8th December 2018.

School will begin at 11.00am on that day, so please do not arrive any earlier.

We will leave school at 11.15am and arrive back by 3.00pm, and travel to and from the venue by the 263 bus. The children will need a packed lunch from home, but NO fizzy drinks or glass bottles please.

Please arrive at school at 3:00pm to collect your child/ren.

Please return this permission slip no later than Saturday 1st December.

Kind Regards Eunice Burlingham Shine Project Manager

.....

'The Gingerbread Man'- Theatre Trip

I give permission for my childattend the Jackson Lane theatre trip on Saturday 8th December		(SHINE) class to
Signature:	Date	

Headteacher: Lynne Gavin NPQH, MA, B.Ed (Hons)























